
From: Yuhsin Yang 
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 1:32 PM 
To: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Sprinkle Cut-Off Road Development (case # C14-2022-0014) 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 
Hi Heather, 

We're concerned homeowners in Pioneer Crossing East, our house is located right next to the 
upcoming housing development on sprinkle cut-off road. (case # C14-2022-0014) 

Being at this location, we witnessed several car accidents on this road, including an unfortunate 
death. We are excited to see Austin's growth and more housing opportunities but at the same 
time worried about the condition of Sprinkle Cut-Off Road not being able to handle the traffic 
volume. Additionally, it does not have any type of sidewalk for pedestrians and is extremely 
dangerous for all the neighbors in the surrounding communities.   

We wanted to share this concern with you before the upcoming hearing. 

Best, 

Yuhsin Yang 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please 
use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious 

and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 
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